
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 9 Information Evening – Preparing for Key Stage 4 

I am writing to extend a warm invitation to our Year 9 Information Evening which will take place on 

Monday 9th June at 4:30pm. The evening will last for approximately 1 hour and will take place in St. 

Mary’s Hall. Please enter via the main entrance. 

The Information Evening is a crucial opportunity to gain further information and guidance on this 

important time for your child as they begin to embark on their GCSE and vocational courses in 

September. 

Your support in this process is invaluable and we look forward to working with you so that pupils can 

be as successful as possible as they prepare for this very important time in their education.  

I look forward to meeting you on Monday 9th June at 4:30pm. 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

James Race 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 


